
From: BUCHHOLZ Sheila L * WRD
To: MIDDLETON Cory M * WRD; WRD_DL_is_data_techs
Subject: RE: OWRD application confirmation letter
Date: Monday, June 15, 2020 9:01:04 AM

Done, thanks Cory!
 
Sheila Buchholz
Data Technician 1
725 Summer St. NE, Suite A | Salem, Oregon 97301
503-986-0821 Email: Sheila.L.Buchholz@oregon.gov
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From: MIDDLETON Cory M * WRD <Cory.M.Middleton@oregon.gov> 
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 8:48 AM
To: WRD_DL_is_data_techs <WRD_DL_is_data_techs@oregon.gov>
Subject: FW: OWRD application confirmation letter
 
Are we able to change this address on this application, the address that they provided on the
application they submitted on 4/27 is not able to receive mail.
 
Thank you!!
 
-Cory
 

From: Vicki Lanman <vicki@abenter.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 8:46 AM
To: MIDDLETON Cory M * WRD <Cory.M.Middleton@oregon.gov>
Subject: RE: OWRD application confirmation letter
 
Good Morning Cory
Thank You for emailing this to me. Could we get the address changed to P.O. Box 3298
                                                                                                                                  La Grande, OR 97850
For any future mailings?
Thanks so much!
Vicki
 

From: MIDDLETON Cory M * WRD <Cory.M.Middleton@oregon.gov> 
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 8:34 AM
To: Vicki Lanman <vicki@abenter.com>
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Subject: OWRD application confirmation letter
 
Vicki,
 
I tried to mail this out to you at the address you provided on the application 62343 Wallowa Lake
HWY in Joseph, OR 97846, but it ended up getting sent back to us here at The Department. I am
attaching the receipt and confirmation letter in this email.
 
The Oregon Water Resources Department has received your water right application.  Attached is an
acknowledgement letter for your records.  In the next few days, your application will be viewable
online within our Water Rights Information System (WRIS) at the following website:
https://apps.wrd.state.or.us/apps/wr/wrinfo/.
 
Once your application is available online, you will receive an automatic email notification.
 
 
Thank you, Cory Middleton
Customer Service Representative
Oregon Water Resources Department
725 Summer St. NE Suite A
Salem, OR 97301
503-986-0801
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